
 
 
 
 

 
March 9, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
 

Effective May 1, 2020, First Citizens Bank will no longer be accepting 

your rental payments.   
 
Rental payments will can be: 
 

• Taken to the Hendersonville Housing Authority Office located at 203 North 
Justice Street.  Payments can be presented at the lobby window or placed 
in the drop box located at the front entrance.  Receipts will be mailed for 
payments left in the drop box. 
 

• Payments can also be mailed to HHA, PO Box 1106, Hendersonville NC  
28793. 
 

Rentcards will be mailed on or around the 25th of each month. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the HHA Office at 828-692-6175. 
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